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T.F. Bernier, Inc., on behalf of Harold E. Ekstrom, requesting a one year extension of a Major Site Plan
approval for the construction of a multifamily residential development at 56 Warren Street in the Civic
Performance (CVP) District.

File #: 19-396, Version: 1

City of Concord Printed on 4/8/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

